
Dulwich Prep London, 

38-42 Alleyn Park, 

London, 

SE21 7AA 

  

11th November 2021 

  

Dear Mr Scholey, 

  

I am writing to you with some ideas to help reduce our carbon footprint.  

  

The first idea is to put more solar panels on the top of the buildings, particularly the sports 

hall because it is big so we can fit a lot of them and it might encourage other schools to do 

the same. 

  

The second idea is to get rid of the teachers' car park and plant more trees there.I also think 

it would be a good idea if instead of the visitor car park we had more bike racks so we could 

encourage more people to cycle to school instead of driving and using petrol. 

  

My final idea is we calculate the carbon footprint of all the boys at the school this means 

calculating the co2 from commuting to and from school as well as co2 generated from daily 

school activities. Knowing this, we could then reduce and offset our carbon emissions and 

potentially lead the way as the first carbon negative school. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

  

Oscar W 

  

 


